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NOTICE  

OCTOBER 27, 2022 

 

MINERVA OLMSTEDVILLE WATER USERS 

 

There is a Water Main Leak located by the Town Hall. Locating 
the leak and repairing are underway. 

 

Areas directly affected are Route 28N and Morse Memorial 
Highway. You can expect to have low water pressure for the 

time being. We will keep you posted if a boil water notice 
becomes in place. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the Water 
Superintendent at 518-251-3373. 

 

Jonathan Fish 

Water Superintendent 
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